

Submission ID: 31072

We wish to confirm that the Canal & River Trust met with representatives from the promotor (National Highways) on Thursday 17th October, where matters concerning the Statement of Common Ground were discussed. Whilst we had a constructive discussion. Unfortunately there has not been suitable time to agree an initial Statement of Common Ground. The Trust will continue to work with the applicant upon this document, with a view to submitting it at Deadline 2.